3921- 39 Street
Red Deer, Alberta T4N 0Y6
Phone: 403-346-8951

ST. THOMAS Wi staschooi s
MIDDLE SCHOOL

June 23, 2022

Dear Parents / Guardians,

As the summer approaches, we want to take this opportunity to reach out to you to officially welcome
you to our St. Thomas Aquinas School community. We are excited about the opportunity to work with
you and your child as they journey through middle school.

Our recent parent survey resulted in a clear response to support a continuation of staggered entry for
our students to begin the 2022-2023 school year. As a result, half of our students will attend their first
day of school on Thursday, September 1st and the other half will attend on Friday, September 2nd.
All students will attend school on Tuesday, September 6th and we will provide you with more details
regarding school start-up in late August. Lastly, it is important to note that our office opens on
Wednesday, August 24th.

Wishing you and your families a safe, restful and rejuvenating summer.

Your in Christ,
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